
Sabino Improvement Association
Potluck
7/20/23

Announcements started @ 7:20 p.m.
Thank you to our hosts for this evening, Robert and Mary Margaret Caprara.

Announcements:
Sabino tees, sweatshirts, totes, and pillows sporting our logo are all available on Amazon. Please use
the link below to purchase directly on Amazon as it is the best way to support the hall and to
receive the correct items. By using the link below, it’s easy to shop and your goods will be delivered
right to your door.

Design Bin on Amazon - Sabino Maine Centennial
Also, hats and decals can now be purchased at the Hall or directly from Brad Powers @
bradpowers@earthlink.net. Hats are $25.00 and decals are $3.00.

Suzanne Andresen is organizing Bake Sale items for the Sabino Hall Centennial Celebration & Fair taking
place on Saturday, 8/19/2023. If you are interested in contributing goodies (pies, brownies, jams, jellies,
pickles, etc.) please click the link below to sign up or reach out to Suzanne directly at
suzandresen@gmail.com. Items should be packaged ready to sell, for example, whole pies, or individual
slices in their own containers.

Bake Sale Sign Up For Centennial Fair
Additionally, in anticipation of the Fair, please consider ideas to be included in the 50-Year Time capsule,
along with donations (including home goods) to a Tag Sale.

After updates, Robert and Mary Margaret Caprara hosted the traditional Games Program.

The next Potluck on 7/27, hosted by Ken and Tina Sener, will feature The Pound Auction. To participate,
please bring a Mystery Item, wrapped and anonymous, weighing one pound. In the past, ideas have

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2HGUU5BDDCZZG?ref_=wl_share
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RIu-8h6vl5Qc68GP5NL7emoZTx9KwPfCboH1wXqI-dw/edit?usp=sharingNL7emoZTx9KwPfCboH1wXqI-dw/edit


included food items weighing one pound, household items, and a pound of nails! Tyler Andresen will
auction all items off and the proceeds will support the Hall.

The hall is still looking for a replacement refrigerator at some point and an ice bucket.

Please remember to browse the Sabino Hall Mall which is full of treasures. If you have donations for the
Mall, they can be left on the front porch.

Clynk bags are available on the porch as well as inside the Hall.

If you have not yet paid your dues, please pay the Annual dues ($50) to Izabela Werner, 233 Houghton

Pond Rd., West Bath ME 04530. Checks can be made out to the Sabino Improvement Association. You

can also bring your dues to the Hall. Thank you.

The website https://sabino100.com/ is being updated with new information. Please review the site for specific

dates and activities.

The evening closed at 7:50 pm. 21 people attended.

Submitted by Deborah Jordan Pearson

If you would prefer not to receive messages from Sabino Hall, please contact Deborah Jordan Pearson at
djordanpearson@gmail.com to be removed from future mailings.

https://sabino100.com/

